
Dr. Mary R. Mahl to lecture

March 18, 1980

Dr. Mary R. Mahl, associate professor of English at the University of Southern California, will be the twentieth
speaker in the continuing series of Friends of the UCSD Library public events lectures on Thursday, March 27.

Mahl, an outstanding research scholar and speaker, will talk on "Searching for Treasures in English Libraries."
She will speak at 8 p.m. in the International Center on the UC San Diego campus.

Mahl has been the recipient of numerous honors, including presentation to Queen Elizabeth and Prince Philip.
She has been honored as distinguished scholar by the Universities of London, Edinburgh and Leyden, and by the
Lyceum Club of London and the Bibliographical Society at Cambridge University.

She has prepared and conducted courses in research methods in England for undergraduates and is the
author of many articles and book reviews as well as several books, the latest of which is "The Female Spectator:
English Women Writers Before 1800," which she edited with Helene Koon.

The Friends of the UCSD Library is an educational organization designed to bring together San Diegans with a
shared interest in books and libraries.

For more information contact: Paul West, 452-3120
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